BRUNCH MENU

STARTERS
$9

TRUFFLE PARMESAN FRIES
TURKEY SLIDERS

$14

Ground turkey, swiss cheese,
tomato, chipotle aioli

TOMATO BURRATA

BRUNCH TREATS

FISH TACOS

$15

CHICKEN WINGS
$14

Sliced beefsteak tomato,
burrata, basil, balsamic
glaze

$13

$13

Golden fried served with
marinara & garlic aioli

GUACAMOLE & FRIED
TORTILLA CHIPS

$13

SMOKE SALMON PLATTER

$18

Cream cheese, fig jelly,
capers,pickeled onion, cherry
tomatoes, cucumber

$11

Housemade mozzarella sticks
served with marinara sauce

PROSCIUTTO & BURRATA

WHITE WINE MUSSELS
White garlic sauce & French
bread

Roman lettuce, avocado, corn,
red onion, cucumber, cherry
tomatoes, boiled egg, bacon,
blue cheese with champagne
vinaigrette dressing on side

PEAR & ARUGULA
Toasted walnuts, shaved
parmesan, French vinaigrette
dressing on side

$13

OMELETTE YOUR WAY

$11

cherry tomato, onion
+$3 each feta cheese, blue
cheese, goat cheese, bacon,
prosciutto, turkey bacon,
smoked salmon

BURGERS & SANDWICHES

SELECTION OF THE WEEK

WATERCRESS & APPLE

$3.5

$12

Arugula, toasted walnuts,
goat cheese, dried
cranberries, French
vinaigrette dressing

FISH BURGER

$18

Fried Cod, sliced tomato,
shredded red cabbage &
lettuce, tartar sauce on a
brioche bun

Tomato, lettuce, onion,
pickle, American cheese,
bacon, on brioche bun

Toasted almond, shaved
parmesan, sundried raisin,
lemon vinaigrette dressing

BEET SALAD

$18

$22

STEAK SANDWICH

VEGGIE BURGER

NY strip, sauteed onion, red &
yellow pepper, provolone,
garlic aioli

Mixture of chickpeas, lentil,
quinoa, caramelized onion,
sauteed mushrooms, arugula

SPICY CHICKEN CUTLET SANDWICH $19

LAMB BURGER

Breaded chicken, pickled
onion, slice tomato, corn,
watercress, chipotle aioli on
naan bread

$18

$19

Sliced tomato, pickled onion,
arugula, mint jelly on a
brioche bun

$13

SOUPS
SOUP OF THE DAY

FRENCH FRIES

$6

CRISPY BACON

$7

ITALIAN SAUSAGE

$7

TURKEY BACON

$5

MASHED POTATO

$7

DRINKS

Served with fries or salad/Truffle fries +$2, potato chips +2

Add chicken $7, shrimp $9, salmon $12

$17

$17

Beef meatballs, tomato sauce,
parmesan

$14

SALADS
COBB SALAD

Spinach, mushrooms,
artichoke heart,heart of
palm,cherry tomato

BELO BURGER

$3

$23

Sliced prosciutto di Parma,
soft burrata, toasted almond,
basil, balsamic glaze

OYSTERS
BLUE POINT EAST COAST

$14

MEATBALLS & EGGS
$18

STEAK &EGGS
Ny strip steaki & peppercorn
sauce

Spinach, cherry tomatoes,
olives, feta cheese

VEGGIE FRITATA

Non breaded, choice of
buffalo or sweet chili sauce

BELO MUZZ STICKS

FRIED CALAMARI

$13

GREEK OMELETTE

Fried white cod, mango salsa,
red cabbage, radish, chipotle
aioli

SIDES

Served with fries or salad/Truffle fries +$2, potato chips +2

$9

FRENCH ONION SOUP

$10

MIMOSA

$10

MARTIAN MARY

$12

ESPRESSO MARTINI

$14

CHOCOLAT MARTINI

$15

FRESH ORANGE JUICE

$8

